
Texas Physician Assistant Board - Renewal Notification Update 

Instead of renewal reminder letters sent in previous years, starting June 2, 2017, PAs will 

receive first class postcard reminders in the mail 60-90 days prior to their license permit 

expiration date.  

 

This change allows the Board to streamline the renewal reminder processes while ensuring 

licensees receive a prompt and efficient renewal reminder. 

 

The renewal process itself hasn’t changed just the type of notification. The postcard provides 

instructions for renewing online.  

 

The first mailing of postcards is being sent to the PAs whose current permit expires on 

8/31/2017. 


